
 
PFC CONSULTING LIMITED 

(A wholly owned subsidiary of PFC Ltd.) 

April 08, 2021  

Subject: Notice for pre-bid meeting and extension of RfP bid submission for the Independent 
Transmission Project (ITP) “Establishment of new 220/132kV substation at Nangalbibra” 

A pre-bid meeting for the subject transmission project is scheduled on April 13, 2021 at 1130 
hrs (IST) through Video Conferencing (VC). 

Bidders interested in participating in the above meeting are requested to send an email on 
pfccl.itp@pfcindia.com for getting the VC link prior to the scheduled meeting.  

Further, the due date for submission of online RfP bids (Technical & Financial) through the 
electronic bidding platform for the subject projects has been extended from April 12, 2021 till 
1100 hrs (IST) to May 12, 2021 till 1200 hrs (IST). The RfP (Technical) Bids will be opened on 
same day i.e. May 12, 2021 till 1230 hrs (IST). 
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